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All words that could describe the 

latest offering from your state 

leaders in Wyoming State DKG.  

Saturday, April 25 will find 

members in chapters throughout 

the state engaged in a virtual 

meeting focused on leadership 

development. Similar in content to 

face to face meetings, this day will 

offer hourly sessions relevant to 

the success of our chapters. 

This is the perfect opportunity 

for members and officers to join in 

at a location of their choice. Each 

chapter will receive an invitation 

with a link (the meeting ID) to this 

scheduled meeting. 

We will be using GoToMeeting. You can join the meeting from your 

Mac or Windows desktop. You will see and hear all the presentations 

which will be originating from locations throughout the state and even 

from Iowa. (See the article on using GoToMeeting)  

Make your plans now to participate and interact with Wyoming State 

DKG on April 25. 

“Step outside your comfort zone because that’s the only way you’re 

going to grow.”  Madeline Brewer   

By Yvonne Gatley, Leadership 

Development Chair 

Bold!  Risk-takers!  

Unique!  

Unconventional!  

Daring!  Outside the 

Box!   
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“… join me while we 

talk about the art of 

balancing your day 

job, your family and 

now this new role as 

President of your 

local DKG chapter! “ 

President’s Ponderings 

Dr. Michelle Aldrich 

President 

I am really excited about our spring conference on Saturday, April 25th! New 

presidents are invited to join me while we talk about the art of balancing your 

day job, your family and now this new role as President of your local DKG 

chapter! You’ve got this and the tips and tricks you learn in our time together will 

keep you from feeling overwhelmed and burned out. 

 

 

 

I am writing this after having traveled through the Shirley Basin in ground 

blizzards and holding the steering wheel so tight my knuckles turned white. It 

took me three hours to drive from Laramie to Casper on that dark and desolate 

road. While returning home the next day from Buffalo I encountered 10 blown 

over vehicles, trailers and semis between just Wheatland and Chugwater! With 

more snow in the forecast I am so thankful for technology! Instead of having our 

members out on roads that even during spring can be challenging we will be able 

to join with our local chapter members and sit warmly in our own communities! 

Not only will you save the time and cost of travel but you will have an opportunity 

to enjoy great speakers with interactive activities and hear from Donna Niday! 

We will be making history in Wyoming and blazing new trails! I look forward to an 

amazing day with you and your chapter!  

Look for me for 

information about the 

historic virtual 

workshop. 



Programs and Projects Focus our Society 
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“On a local level our 

chapter has become 

“involved with the 

economic and social 

life of the peoples of 

the area” by helping 

with a Habitat for 

Humanity build and 

one of our members 

is a sponsor for a 

family that will soon 

receive a Habitat 

home.” 

 

Loretta Tonak 

First Vice President 

See PROGRAMS, 5 

As State First Vice President, my duties include keeping you informed of 

Educational Excellence in our organization. Internationally this committee 

promotes programs and projects that focus on topics adopted by the Society. 

Currently, these areas are Schools for Africa, Support for Early Career 

Educators (SEE), Advocating for educational law, and promoting United 

Nations activities. I will be speaking on each of these areas in our spring 

training on April 25 which will be done online on that day. I would love for 

each chapter to share with all who are connected that day about some of their 

chapter projects in each of those focus areas. 

In our own Kappa Chapter here in Sheridan we have done some of the 

following projects. We have not directly given to Schools for Africa, but we 

have encouraged global awareness by holding a Literacy Day with district ESL 

students and parents. We read books in Spanish, had treats, played games, 

and connected with them on a social level to help them feel comfortable with 

teachers and resources available. We have also donated to a school in Puerto 

Rico after the hurricane there to help with supplies. 

In supporting Early Career Educators, we gave out welcome bags provided 

by a local bank to all new female teachers in the district. We add snacks and 

goodies and a pamphlet describing DKG and our chapter. We also have given 

young educators a chance to educate the older members in coding, a subject 

done in after school programs in our district. We hold a social evening with 

wine and cheese to welcome prospective young members and tell them about 

DKG. 

In the fourth focus area of Educational Excellence DKG is very involved in 

supporting activities of the United Nations. Beginning in 1995, DKG has 

played an instrumental role as a Non-Governmental Organization (NGO) with 

the United Nations Department of Public Information.  NGO’s are closely 

involved with the economic and social life of the peoples of the areas they 

represent and whose membership is broadly representative of major 

segments of society in many countries in different regions of the world. This 

fulfills the seventh Society Purpose: To inform members of current economic, 

social, political and educational issues so that they may participate effectively 

in a world society. On a local level our chapter has become “involved with the 

economic and social life of the peoples of the area” by helping with a Habitat 

for Humanity build and one of our members is a sponsor for a family that will 

soon receive a Habitat home. We also are going to help with a preschool 

“Children’s Day” event where we dress up as storybook characters and 

interact with the kids. And finally, we have adopted a single mom through the 

local Legacy Pregnancy Center to help with her college expenses and provide 

encouragement during stressful times. 

Some other fun activities we have done this year as a chapter include 

birdwatching and helping one of our members write and publish her own 

children’s book on birds. We got up early “with the birds” one morning last fall 

and took our binoculars to a local wooded area and listened and spotted 

many types of local birds. After the chilly hours outdoors, we gathered at a 

local cafe for breakfast. Our member who is writing the book has applied for a  
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Carrie Manders  

Second Vice President 

“No matter what 

personality type 

the new member 

has, we must 

make sure she 

feels welcomed at 

every meeting. One 

proven way of 

success includes 

the assignment of 

a sponsor or 

buddy.” 

Life-Long Friendships Are Built In DKG 

We can agree that building life-long friendships is one of the best benefits of Delta 

Kappa Gamma. Seeing DKG sisters around the state and around the country during 

conventions/conferences is one of the most important aspects of membership. If we 

can’t engage our members, how then can they enjoy the benefits of these 

friendships? 

Member engagement is a difficult achievement in any chapter with a diversity of 

members; seasoned, new, retired, mothers, coaches, and so on. To keep all members 

excited about what the chapter is doing becomes a struggle. One question we must 

try to answer is how do we engage new members? 

Once the member is inducted, how do we keep her? No matter what personality 

type the new member has, we must make sure she feels welcomed at every meeting. 

One proven way of success includes the assignment of a sponsor or “buddy.” 

Our brand-new members need to start the process of building lifelong friendships 

from their very first meeting. We need to help them build connections with all the 

members, so they experience the joy of membership right away. The assigned 

sponsor plays a critical role in this process by assisting the new member as she 

becomes oriented to the chapter and DKG, makes new friends, and learns about the 

many benefits of membership. 

As a sponsor/buddy, consider the following tips: 

 

    • During Orientation 

Help with the completion of the chapter application/recommendation form 

Help her determine what job/committee she would like to do 

Answer any questions she may have 

Get to know each other 

 

    • During the Induction ceremony 

Introduce her to the chapter 

Accompany her through the meeting to introduce her to members and make 

her feel comfortable. 

 

    • For the First Meeting 

Call the new member to be sure she knows the details 

Offer a ride to the meeting 

Plan to meet her outside and walk in together 

 introduce her to one or two members 

 

    • During the year 

Help her in attending meeting 

Help her get involved in chapter activities 

Encourage her to enrich her membership experience beyond the chapter by 

attending local, state, regional and international events 

 

These are basic, yet imperative, steps to engage every member within your chapter.  

New members need to know every benefit of DKG membership; but most importantly 

they must feel the life-long friendships that are built though our organization.  



“ Please think of a 

way to make us 

money so we don’t 

have to cut things out 

of the budget.” 
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Shirley Tranas 

Treasurer 

Message from the Treasurer 

Programs   From  Page 3 

DKG scholarship to help cover the cost of illustrations, publishing, etc. Our chapter is also reading a novel to 

discuss at our March meeting. Each member gets a chapter or two to read without seeing the rest of the book. 

We will put it all together as we each report on our piece of the puzzle at our next meeting. 

And lastly some of our members have revised our chapter rules and bylaws to comply with the international 

rules. I would encourage each chapter to edit yours to also match the recent changes in the Constitution. There 

are many examples of chapter rules on the international website which will make the process easy for you. 

So, keep warm, have some great chapter meetings, and join us on April 25 for training that according to the 

DKG website will “develop strategies that will enable chapters to encourage members to become leaders.” 

It has been an unusual winter for the Big Horn Basin with an 

early snow and then 10 inches in a week. We are used to 

getting 1 or 2 inches during a storm. Good news is I am still 

doing better than the doctors have expected with my health 

issues. 

Our budget looks like we will have just about the same 

amount of carry-over as we had last year. If so, we will really 

need to look at our budget at our state meeting in April. Please 

think of a way to make us money so we don’t have to cut things 

out of the budget. 

We have 287 members on the state roster. We have had 17 

initiates this year. I am sure that when spring rolls around there 

will be more initiates.  

This summer the treasurers will need to file the form 15. At 

the fall meeting, we suggested that treasurers meet with their 

chapter executive board members to fill this form out because 

there is usually a disagreement on the grant-in-aid. (It is any 

money your chapter donated). By fall it is too late for me to 

change my international report. 

Please bring some money to buy a ticket for a chance to 

receive some money for the next regional meeting. The basket 

fund is really low. 
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By Yvonne Gatley, Leadership Development Chair 

Agenda  
 

9:00 - 9:45 - Introduction and Workshop Session #1 – 

Chapter President presentation by Dr. Michelle Aldrich, 

President, Wyoming State Organization  

 

9:45 - 10:00 – Break 

 

10:00 - 10:45 – Workshop Sessions #2 – Greetings and 

updates from International presentation Dr. Donna 

Niday, DKG International Representative, Northwest 

Regional Director  

  

10:45 - 11:00 - Break  

 

11:00 - 11:45 – Workshop Session #3 Leadership 

presentation by Yvonne Gatley, Leadership Development 

Chair, Wyoming State Organization  

 

11:45 - 12:45 – Lunch Break   

 

12:45 - 1:45 – Workshop Session #4 Educational 

Excellence presentation by Loretta Tonak, First Vice 

President, Wyoming State Organization  

 

1:45 - 2:00 Break 

 

2:00 - 2:45 – Workshop Session #5 Membership 

presentation by Carrie Manders, Second Vice President, 

Wyoming State Organization  

 

2:45 - 3:00 - Wrap-up   

 

Here’s what 

you get! 
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GoToMeeting Instructions  
 

To join the virtual meeting offered on April 25, follow the instructions 

below.   

 

Choose a location for your chapter to meet on Saturday, April 25  

Make sure you have access to highspeed internet 

You can use either Mac or Windows desktop  

Choose a contact person and email contact name and email address 

to yvonne.gatley@wyo4life by Monday, April 20 

We will have two sessions, an AM session from 9:00 – 11:45, and a 

PM session from 12:45 – 3:00.   

Contact name will receive two emails the week of April 20 from 

Deborah Bueche at DKG International headquarters. These will be 

your invitations to join the virtual meetings. Each will include a 

link to the meetings with the meeting ID numbers. You will need 

these on Saturday, April 25.  

Watch a tutorial on GotoMeeting prior to April 25   https://

www.youtube.com/watch?v=ggETcgHFO7o 

Participate in this innovative conference  

 

Ideas for Chapter Participation in Virtual Meeting  
 

The following ideas are offered to chapters in planning for the April 25th virtual meeting.   

 

Invite members by promoting the advantage and attraction of staying in your own city for a 

statewide DKG gathering and training.  

Members can come and go during the day depending on their interest in the topics and time 

constraints.   

New officers can gain valuable information to launch them into their new roles.   

We will have a DKG International guest, Dr. Donna Niday, Northwest Regional Director. She will 

be presenting her session from her hometown in Iowa. This will give members a direct link 

to a member of our International executive board.   

Sessions are planned to include members interactively at all locations.  

Enjoy the lunch hour with a potluck or sandwich/pizza delivery. Spend time socializing with 

members.   

Review the tutorial on GotoMeeting prior to April 25.   

Each chapter should be prepared to contribute the following during the appropriate session 

An idea on membership recruitment  

Share a program from your chapter  

A project that your chapter is involved in  

Be a part of history as Wyoming State Organization takes part in a virtual meeting.   

How? 

mailto:yvonne.gatley@wyo4life
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ggETcgHFO7o
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ggETcgHFO7o
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We have a 

guest! 

WySO  Welcomes Donna Niday as our 

International Representative 

Northwest Regional Director Dr. Donna Niday coordinates the English 

Education program at Iowa State University. She teaches young adult 

literature, English methods courses, and a graduate literature methods 

course, as well as supervising student teachers in Iowa and overseas in 

Norway. Previously she taught middle school and high school English. She 

is a co-author of three books about mentoring beginning teachers. Her 

interests include reading and traveling.  

Niday has been involved in DKG for 31 years and has enjoyed seeing the 

organization grow and change. As the Northwest Regional Director, last 

year she oversaw the International Convention on Leadership held in Des 

Moines. She previously served as the state president of Iowa, the chair of 

the international World Fellowship Committee, and a member of the 

Leadership Development Committee.  She has also been the state 

president of the Iowa Council of Teachers of English and currently serves 

as the organization’s executive director. She recently chaired the Public 

Language Awards Committee for the National Council of Teachers of 

English. She encourages all DKG members to actively participate in 

making the educational profession and DKG even stronger and more 

vibrant. 

During Wyoming’s virtual state conference, she will be speaking on the 

topic “Changes on the Horizon.” She will provide a report on what is 

happening in DKG and positive changes for the future. Niday said, “I 

thoroughly enjoyed the Northwest Regional in Cheyenne in 2013 and 

being part of the tour bus to see the variety of sites and land areas in 

Wyoming. I am also so excited to join you for your virtual state conference. 

It’s exciting that you’re trying an innovative format and that members can 

join the conference from their own homes or chapter gatherings. I’m 

eager to join you on April 25!” 

 

 

“It’s exciting that 

you’re trying an 

innovative format and 

that members can 

join the conference 

from their own homes 

or chapter gatherings. 

I’m eager to join you 

on April 25!” 

Dr. Donna Niday, Northwest 

Regional Director 
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WOW! Great 

Breakout 

Sessions! 

Your Wyoming State Organization leaders have planned a variety of sessions 

with leadership development in mind. Each session, although virtual, will have 

you engaged with your chapter members at your own site. Our goal is to be 

interactive and make each session applicable to all members.   

 

Workshop Session #1  

You’ve Got This  

Presented by Dr. Michelle Aldrich, President, Wyoming State Organization  

I am really excited about our spring conference on Saturday, April 25th! New 

presidents (and all who are interested in leadership) are invited to join me 

while we talk about the art of balancing your day job, your family and now this 

new role as President of your local DKG chapter! You’ve got this and the tips 

and tricks you learn in our time together will keep you from feeling over-

whelmed and burned out. 

Workshop Session #2 

Changes on the Horizon  

Presented by International Representative, Dr. Donna Niday, Northwest Regional Director   

This session will provide a report on what is happening in Delta Kappa Gamma as well as share positive changes 

for the future. Members will have an opportunity to ask questions as they hear the most current information 

pertinent to them as members of this international organization.   

 

Workshop Session #3 

Anatomy of a Leader 

Presented by Yvonne Gatley, Leadership Development Chair, Wyoming State Organization and Northwest Region 

member of the International Leadership Development Committee   

How do your legs make you a leader? How about your arms? What about your ears? This interactive session will 

engage you in discovering how your body and its various parts contribute their assets in your journey as a leader.   

 

Workshop Session #4 

Projects, Meetings, and Chapter Work through Educational Excellence  

Presented by Loretta Tonak, First Vice President, Wyoming State Organization   

Join in to learn about the 4 focus areas of Educational Excellence promoted through DKG. You are sure to hear 

about chapter work, projects and meeting ideas that you can use in your chapters.     

 

Workshop Session #5 

Membership – Not the Same Song and Dance  

Presented by Carrie Manders, Second Vice President, Wyoming State Organization  

Membership is an important aspect of all organizations. Unfortunately, Delta Kappa Gamma struggles to increase 

and maintain members; just like all other organizations. This session will focus on creative ways regions have 

found to increase and maintain membership. Benefits of being a DKG member will be highlighted with a bit of 

song and dance thrown in. Let’s grow our chapters and our members. 

 

Join These Breakout Sessions 
WOW! Great 

Sessions! 
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Enchanted Chapter Gardens   Chapters Report From Around the State 

Beta Chapter      Beta Chapter has been sending monthly snacks to the new teachers. Our 

programs have been the places our members have traveled.  Marie Puryear has talked about 

the problems of scheduling of students in the open enrollment program in Natrona 

County.  She was happy to announce that that process is completed until new families move 

into the county. We have also discussed the home schooling program. We would like to see 

more accountability for the students in the program. 
Submitted by Marjorie Anderson 

Kappa Chapter      This Fall our Kappa Chapter kept busy doing a variety of activities 

together. We helped with some caulking and trim at a local Habitat for Humanity house. We 

were also able to watch elementary students work on coding and have a guest teacher talk 

about coding in the classroom.  

     In October, we went bird watching and were able to spot many different species! We were 

led by one of our Kappa members, Pam Moore, who has a passion for learning and educating others about 

birds. She is now in the process of writing a book for young children, ages 3-9, about birds of Wyoming. The end 

goal is publication and distribution of the book to children throughout our county and state.  The purpose of the 

book is to engage, educate, and inspire children and families about birds and encourage them to get outside in 

nature.  

We recently held a Wine and Cheese Reception to inform prospective members about DKG. We are hoping 

to induct many of them at our Founder's Day event in May. We also look forward to helping at a local event for 

young children by dressing up as different book characters including Winnie the Pooh and friends, Mother 

Goose, The Cat in the Hat, and many more.  

We have had a great year so far learning, serving, and sharing with one another professionally and 

personally and we look forward to the months to come.  

 

Submitted by Michaela Escoto 

Lambda Chapter     Here in Newcastle, Lambda Chapter is always revisiting goals and 

activities that members want to continue and/or change.  

     We hosted our annual National Honor’s Society luncheon for initiates and their families. This 

is completely dependent upon our retired teachers and their willingness to organize the luncheon 

as it is during the school day. Many family members and initiates complimented our organization 

for the honor’s event. We had a recommitment ceremony along with our induction of two new 

members this year. Let Your Light Shine is a focus of our work. 

Our chapter has had exciting meetings which included a presentation on women’s empowerment given by 

Kathleen Engle and future presentations about banned books and our exchange student program. We will be 

choosing and awarding our scholarship recipient in April and will again donate to the after-prom event. The prom 

committee has requested we sponsor laser tag again this year. 
Submitted by Carrie Manders 

Denise Ehlers 

lights her candle 

at induction. 
Jade McConkey signs 

Lambda’s membership 

book. 
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Upsilon Chapter      The members of Upsilon Chapter have 

been busy learning a variety of very interesting things. In 

November, we had our Discovery Centers.  Upsilon member 

Rebecca Greathouse taught us about etiquette and important 

sign language when interacting with the hearing impaired. We 

also learned about health benefits of Essential Oils, meditation techniques, and how to find 

our creative side from guest speakers. In December, we enjoyed learning about the 

Unaccompanied Student Initiative of Cheyenne. Collecting supplies for USI 

is one of our special community projects.  

     Learning about the many programs the Laramie County Library offer from County Librarian 

Carey Hartman was eye-opening, at January’s meeting. Thirty-eight members filled the Willow 

Room, sardine-style, where we welcomed our new members, Dona Dolan, Barb Marquer, and 

Lori Thilmany. 

     As we approach our 37th Used Book Sale, March 7th and 8th at the old Big Lots store, we’re 

learning what a vital part books play in the lives of our community. We expect to offer over 

80,000 books to Cheyenne families and friends, and book lovers from all over region.   

Submitted by Kathy Orr 

Phi Chapter      Phi Chapter members care deeply about Cheyenne and its people. 

Our meetings reflect that commitment. 

     Phi Chapter met in November at Laramie County Community College where we 

were given a tour of the new library. LCCC is a valued part of our Cheyenne 

community and we appreciated being given the opportunity to experience it. Our 

December meeting is such a happy celebration every year! We welcome new babies 

born to members with “Books for Babies”. In December we honored one of our members and her twins by 

showering them with children’s books. We also inducted our new member. Kathy Orr, President of Upsilon 

Chapter presented to Phi members about Human Trafficking and its effects in Cheyenne. We were given the 

hotline number and now are much more knowledgeable about the issue. We met for breakfast on the MLK 

King/Equality Day at a local restaurant. In February Phi Chapter met at the Laramie County Library for a 

presentation by a local dentist about “Give Kids a Smile”. This program gives access to oral health care for 

underserved children. Our March meeting will be held at one of our elementary schools. 

We will hear a presentation on WY Lit, a nonprofit organization dedicated to evidence-based literacy 

instruction for all children in Wyoming. April will bring the election of new officers and voting on new 

members. In May we will enjoy meeting with Cheyenne’s other DKG chapters for our Founders’ Day Banquet. 

It’s always so much fun to be together and to celebrate new officers and members, scholarship recipients, and 

education! 
Submitted by Marla Worley 

“A garden requires patient labor and 

attention. Plants do not grow merely to 

satisfy ambitions or to fulfil good intentions. 

They thrive because someone expended 

effort on them.” 

Liberty Hyde Bailey 

See CHAPTERS, 12 
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Theta Chapter      Valerie Bruce, our newest member and Wyoming’s Teacher of 

the Year presented a most moving program “Growth, Perseverance, and Love” at her 

school in Rozet.  

     We continue to support the Eat.Read.Grow. project which now includes driving to 

the rural schools to enjoy a school lunch with the students, reading and telling stories, 

and letting them pick a book to take home.  

At the Crazy Daisy floral shop, members Suzi Hall-Edwards, Ann Hardesty, Rennie Maki, Shirley Gregson, and 

Michelle Janota show their creations. 

Wendy Chaulk spoke on the Our Founding Fathers and showed photos of her trip around the Washington, 

D.C. area. Her classroom displays much of the information she has brought back from her summer “classes” on 

American History.  

In February, our families joined us at the planetarium with member Toni Brown showing “The Cowboy 

Astronomer “and bringing up the Star Ball for us to see what is in the February skies in Wyoming.  

Michelle Janota will host a group activity in March at the Visual Arts center. 

In April Lisa Zempel promises a special and unique program. 

We look forward to May for a visit from our State President Michelle. 

Submitted by Sally Sheehan 

CHAPTERS  From Page 11 

Theta members (l to r) Suzi  Hall Edwards, Ann Hardesty, Rennie 

Maki, Shirley Gregson, and Michelle Janota share their creations 

made at the Crazy Daisy. 

Theta members (l to r) Michelle Janota, Ann 

Hardesty, Jean Roberts, Sally Sheehan, Valerie 

Bruce, Toni Brown, and Rennie Maki show 

what they made at the Frosty Cow. 

Let’s hear about your chapter and its 

members! 

Send your news to Glenda at 

grlebhart@aol.com 



Page 13 

Wyoming Roundup Spring 2020 

Apply Now for the Wyoming State Scholarship 

Due April 1, 2020  

• No late applications will be accepted  

• Applications may be submitted by postal mail or email.  

 

The Wyoming State Scholarship for graduate and postgraduate work is awarded to 

active members who have been in the Wyoming State Delta Kappa Gamma for at least two years.  

One scholarship in the amount of $1,000.00 will be announced during the at the Spring Wyoming State Work-

shop.  

Wyoming State Regulations:  

1. The Wyoming State Scholarship is available to active members in good standing in a chapter of the Wyoming 

State of the Delta Kappa Gamma Society International for at least two (2) years. Preference will be given to mem-

bers who have shown leadership in Delta Kappa Gamma.  

2. An applicant must be accepted for graduate work in an approved institution of higher learning. If postgraduate 

studies have been pursued, the applicant must be in good standing.  

3. An applicant must plan to use the scholarship for pursuing graduate work or seeking an advanced degree.  

4. An applicant must be currently employed in educational work or be planning to return to employment in the 

field of education upon completion of graduate studies.  

5. Previously unsuccessful applicants may apply again, but recipients are ineligible for future scholarships.  

 

Directions for Applying for the Scholarship:  

1. The form can be found by clicking on the link Scholarship Application Form or on the Wyoming State Website: 

www.wydkg.weebly.com  

2. The application must be returned to the state chairperson, Dr. Irene Story, no later than April 1 of the year the 

scholarship is desired.  

3. The applicant must submit three (3) letters of recommendation from persons qualified to speak specifically of 

character, ability, and scholarship. These letters should include a current professional co-worker and the chapter 

president.  

 

General Conditions of Acceptance:  

1. Within two (2) weeks after the successful applicant is notified of her selection, she must notify the state schol-

arship chairperson of her acceptance of the award and provide a picture.  

2. No funds will be disbursed until the photo is received.  

3. The acceptance of a scholarship implies the obligation on the part of the recipient to devote herself unreserv-

edly to study within the field of education.  

4. Upon completion of the session for which the scholarship is awarded, the recipient will advise the scholarship 

chairperson of her progress.  

 

Payment of Scholarship: Payment to the recipient will be made by the State Treasurer.  

CHECKLIST: ____Completed application form (4 copies total, if by mail) ____3 letters of recommendation (4 cop-

ies total, if by mail) ____ALL postmarked or emailed to state scholarship chairperson on or before April 1  

If 

http://www.wydkg.weebly.com
http://www.wydkg.weebly.com


Dates to Remember 
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Wyoming State Organization Welcomes New and Returning Members 

Meetings/Conventions/ Regional Conferences 

 

Wyoming State Organization Virtual Spring Leadership 

Workshop 

April 25, 2020 

 

2020 DKG International Convention 

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 

July 7-11, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Applications & Report Deadlines 

 

 

March 1, 2020     WySo Scholarship Application 

Dr. Irene Story & Alice Hunter 

doc7uwyo@gmail.com    alhuntr@msn.com 

 

May 1,  or Sept. 1, 2020 

Cornetet Award for Professional Development 

www.dkgef.org 

 

May 15, 2020     Report of Chapter Officers 

 

June 30, 2020      Members to submit dues to chapter 

treasurer 

 

July 15, 2020     Chapter Treasurer Annual Report  

Alpha (Cheyenne) 

 Kathy Borgaard  Lambda (Newcastle) 

 Danita Correrra   Denise Ehlers 

 Laura Westby    Jade McConkey 

     Upsilon (Cheyenne) 

Phi (Cheyenne)     Donna Dolan 

 Cortney Sutcliffe   Barb Marque  Theta ( Gillette) 

      Lori Thilmany   Samantha Johnson-Smith 

 

White Roses 

 
 Qujette Eudaley – Beta (Casper) 

 Kathleen Tavegie – Lambda (Newcastle) 

 

“She has left a part of herself with those she loved, with 

her colleagues and with all of us.” DKG Ceremonies Book 

mailto:doc7uwyo@gmail.com
mailto:alhuntr@msn.com
http://www.dkgef.org


Mission Statement 
Delta Kappa Gamma promotes professional and personal growth of 

women educators and excellence in education. 
 

 

 
 
 

Vision Statement 
Leading Women Educators Impacting Education Worldwide 

Business Name 
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